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January 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Industry Leaders: 
 
On February 17, 2025, the American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) Hawaiʻi Section 
will be debuting the film Cities of the Future, narrated by award-winning actor and 
director, John Krasinski.  
 
Cities of the Future features five young ASCE members working to solve the world’s 
most pressing challenges with inspiring solutions. It also follows a team of middle 
school students as they compete in the Future City Competition. 
 
The ASCE Hawaiʻi Section will be hosting two (2) screenings of Cities of the Future at 
Regal Windward Stadium 10 to attract those that are curious and/or interested in 
engineering. Additionally, before each screening we will be having a short panel 
discussion to highlight the engineering field and inspire attendees to pursue a career 
in engineering. In order to put on a production of this magnitude and to be able to offer 
tickets to students at a low price, we are seeking corporate sponsors. 
 
For a $500 donation, your company logo will be included in our printed program and 
other promotional materials (e.g., ASCE Hawaiʻi Section website, on-screen 
before/after the film screening, at the ASCE booth during the HCES E-Week, etc.). We 
are also providing sponsors with an optional speaking opportunity to spotlight your 
company before one of our panel discussions, as well as a promotional code (unlimited 
uses) for 50% off the ticket price that you can share with your staff, friends and family. 
 
If you are interested in supporting, or if you have any questions, please contact Steven 
Doo at presidentelect.ascehawaii@gmail.com. Donations can be mailed to ASCE 
Hawaii Section, P.O. Box 917 Honolulu HI 96808 (payable to ASCE Hawaii Section) 
or you can pay by credit card at https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/cities-of-the-future-
corporate-sponsorship or by using the QR code below. 
 
For more information regarding the film, please visit ascehawaii.org/cities-of-the-
future/. Thank you for your continued support of the local engineering community! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
  
Sheila K. Uyeoka, PE, M.ASCE 
President 
ASCE Hawaii Section 
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